THE STARPHOENIX, SATURDAY, FEBRUARY 13, 2021

PUBLIC NOTICE

The Business Licence Bylaw, 2021

City Council will consider a report from the City Solicitor at the City Council meeting on Monday, February
22,2021 at 6:00 p.m., Council Chambers, City Hall, recommending:

That The Business Licence Bylaw, 2021 replace The Business License Bylaw, 2002 and The License Bylaw.

For more information, contact the City Clerk’s Office: 306-975-3240




